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KIRTON IN LINDSEY TOWN COUNCIL                                       
FINANCE, GENERAL PURPOSE AND PLANNING COMMITTEE 
MINUTES 

Minutes of the meeting of Kirton in Lindsey Town Council Finance, General 
Purpose and Planning Committee held on Monday 13th October 2014 held at the 
Town Hall, Kirton in Lindsey and will commence at 7pm.  
 
Present – Cllrs Bunker (Chair), Stamford, Davies, Kitchen, Layzell, Bray, Tyzack 
M Hollingsworth, C Neal (Clerk) 
 
FGP 14/30 To receive apologies and reasons for absence 
None received. 
 
FGP14/31 To record declarations of interest by any member of the council in 
respect of the agenda items listed below.  Members declaring interests should 
identify the agenda item and type of interest being declared 
Cllr Startin declared a DPI in FGP14/36, expenses payment.  
 
FGP14/32 To note dispensations given to any member of the council in respect 
of the agenda items listed below 
None. 
 
FGP14/33 To approve the minutes of the last meeting of 8th September as a 
correct record 
Resolved to approve as a correct record. 
 
FGP14/34    To receive a report on Management of Assets and Land and approve 

any actions 
a) To arrange a time for installation of new litter bins at the play area 

 It was agreed to carry out the installation at 3pm on Saturday. The Clerk reported 
that two nominations had been put forward for The Green for the FIT awards. 

 
FGP14/35 To receive the Cemetery report and approve any actions 

a) To schedule topple testing of memorials 
 It was agreed that the Clerk and Cllr Startin would arrange the testing as soon as 

possible between themselves. 
 
FGP14/36 To approve urgent accounts for payment as per the schedule 
circulated 
Resolved to approve all accounts for payment. 
 
FGP14/37 To consider any items relating to the management and running of the 
Kirton Klipper 
An acceptable timetable had been worked out, applications had been made and the new service 
was due to start on the 24th November. NLC would be carrying out publicity nearer the launch 
date of the new timetable and M Hollingsworth would publicise in the Kirton First and the 
Nutshell. 
 No September figures have been received from NLC as yet due to staff holidays. 
The Clerk had been given the project manager’s claim and M Hollingsworth had also received a 
year’s  worth of reports. The Annual Report will be presented to the November meeting. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


